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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:30 AM
To: 'roberts.brenda@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: FW: Office of Public Counsel Interested Person Request:  Docket No. 140217-WU

Good morning, Ms. Roberts: 
 
Per your request, we have added OPC/Morse to the mailing list an interested person in 
Docket 140217-WU.  We have also removed OPC/Truitt’s name and retained OPC/Kelly’s name in the 
docket.  Thank you for advising of this updated information.   
 
If you have any changes or wish to have this information removed, please forward them to 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our 
office at (850) 413-6770.  
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Roberts, Brenda [mailto:ROBERTS.BRENDA@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:08 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Office of Public Counsel Interested Person Request: Docket No. 140217-WU 
 
Dear Commission Clerk: 
 
Please accept this email as a written request from the Office of Public Counsel to substitute 
counsel as a interested person in the above docket for OPC as follows: 
 
Remove - John J. Truitt and, 
 
Add - Stephanie A. Morse  
 
*Note:  J.R. Kelly should remain on the list along with the addition of Ms. Morse. 
 
Please forward all notices to Stephanie A. Morse  & J.R. Kelly via email, or at the address 
below. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Stephanie A. Morse 
Associate Public Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 West Madison Street 
Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
morse.stephanie@leg.state.fl.us 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
 Brenda S. Roberts Office of Public Counsel 850-488-9330 
 




